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Hey there, I just wanted to say that you should definitely vote yes on the measure SB 

951 as it will bring us back from the horrible Citizens United decision that the people 

had NO say over and basically screwed them out of a whole boatload of money that 

could have gone to them instead of the rich ONE PERCENT!!!  


